
City of Hampstead

Possible drop in water pressure 

at your tap

Start: February 19, 9:30 a.m. 

End: February 22, 5 p.m.

Water supply maintenance

Important to know

Nature and impact of the work ● The city will be carrying out work to optimize the water supply 

system under Avenue Isabella, at the corner of Boulevard 

Décarie.

● While all precautions to avoid disrupting the network’s continuous 

supply are taken, these operations could cause a drop in water 

pressure at your tap between February 19, 9:30 a.m. and 

February 22, 5 p.m.

To Note

For further information on drops in 

water pressure

● These disruptions may occur at various times and does not 

usually last very long. If it persists beyond the above-mentioned 

period, call 311.

● Visit the montreal.ca website.

● Enter “drop in water pressure” in the search engine.

We are aware of the inconvenience that this work may cause you, and we thank you for your 

cooperation.



Information :

514 872-3777

montreal.ca

info-travaux@montreal.ca

Area affected by the potential drop in water pressure
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